
 
 
 

Notice of Quorum  
A quorum of Loding Tax Advisory Committee will be present at 

the 

Northwest Maritime Center Welcome Center Visitor Services 
and Destination Brand Party  

Tuesday, June 24, 2025 
5:00pm  

 

Northwest Maritime Center  

431 Water St, Port Townsend, WA 98368 

 
 

June 23, 2025 Port Townsend, WA-  A quorum of the City of Port Townsend Lodging Tax Advisory 
Committee will be present at the Northwest Maritime Center Welcome Center Visitor Services 
and Destination Brand Party on Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at 5:00pm at the Northwest Maritime 
Center, 431 Water St, Port Townsend, WA 98368. The Purpose of this event is to celebrate a 
new City and Northwest Maritime partnership for visitor services at the Welcome Center and 
the soft launch of our new destination brand, to meet the Northwest Maritime Center team, 
enjoy light refreshments, grab copies of new city map &b brochure, logos sticks, and more. No 
action will be taken.  

 
 
 
 
 
Alyssa Rodrigues 
City Clerk  
(360) 379--5083 
arodrigues@cityofpt.us 
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